February 19, 1994

Mary Miller Presentation High School 2281 Plummer Avenue San Jose, CA 95125

Dear Mary,

Thank you for your immediate reply to my letter. Like you, I am very concerned with the welfare of the students at Presentation. I feel very strongly about my responsibility to report my experiences with John Fernandez.

I can appreciate your need for discretion in this matter. I sent copies of my letter to both Dina Garrett and Sharon Bouska because I did not receive a response to my first letter of a year ago. Because I consider this matter extremely serious, I wanted to make sure that this time I contacted everyone in a position of authority at Presentation. From now on, I will direct correspondence to you only.

I do not hesitate to give you my permission to show my letter to John and discuss it with him. I would not have made the decision to write the letter after many years of prayer and thought if I was not willing to stand behind my statements, observations, perceptions and feelings. I hold Presentation High School in the highest regard, and my intentions are only to preserve the quality of the school.

I have talked to fellow classmates about my letter. I have also encouraged them to write about their own experiences with John. I hope these letters will provide more information for you concerning the matter.

Please let me know what else I can do to be of further assistance in this matter.

Regards,

Kathryn A. Alderete